
October 13th, 2022 
 
Vanessa Countryman, Secretary 
Securities and Exchange Commission 
100 F Street, NE 
Washington, DC 20549-0609 
 
Re: Release No. 34-93784; File No. S7-32-10] RIN 3235-AK77  
 
Prohibition Against Fraud, Manipulation, or Deception in Connection with Security-Based Swaps; 
Prohibition against Undue Influence over Chief Compliance Officers; Position Reporting of Large 
Security-Based Swap Positions 
 
Dear Secretary Countryman: 
 

I firmly support the purposed rule: File Number S7-32-10 
 
As any initiative to help and prevent wanton fraud and manipulation within our free markets should be 
seen in a favorable light. I support the SEC setting forth a baseline of vigilance against abusive uses and 
manipulations of Security-based Swaps, not only by nefarious market actors but also preventing officials 
entrusted with such important oversight positions from abusing it as well. Whether directly or through a 
second party person/ entitiy.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
A Concerned Investor 
 


